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The cost involved to replace an existing heavy rail line with the Metro rail could be better spent 
on another transport project where there is no existing rail infrastructure e.g. The Northern 
beaches or other areas of the western suburbs. The Sydenham-Bankstown is well utilised and 
double decker trains are more suited for the population density. What a waste of money!! 


